
 

Butterfly class home activities 

 

 

The story for this week is The Very Hungry Caterpillar. You can find 

this on YouTube https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eXHScpo_Vv8. 

 

As you go through the story, encourage your child to count the fruit 

with you. Can they remember how many apples he ate on Monday? 

See if they can tell you how many plums he ate on Wednesday and 

how many oranges he ate on Friday? 

As you count these, encourage your child to show you the 

corresponding amount of fingers for each number.    

 

Write the digits 1 – 5 on a piece of paper and see if your child can 

identify the correct number as you talk about the number of fruits. 

 

 

                            

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eXHScpo_Vv8


Choosing different items from the story, play a clapping game to 

identify the syllables in the words, for example ‘straw – be – rry’ ( 3 

claps) or ‘a – pple’ ( 2 claps) 

                                                   

The hungry caterpillar loved eating. Discuss with your child what 

they love. This could be something they do, a favourite person or 

something they like to eat. See if they can draw a picture of this 

(their own work please) and when they have finished, if it is possible 

for you to do so, please take a photo and email it to the appropriate 

address below. 

                                 

 

Spots: spots@rothesay.nurseryluton.com            

Stripes: stripes@rothesay.nurseryluton.com        
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